
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

Berrybrook Primary School 
Greenacres Avenue 
Wolverhampton 
WV10 8NZ 
 
Tel: 01902 558556 
Fax: 01902 558559 
 
 

Email: berrybrookprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Web: www.berrybrookprimary.org.uk 
Head of School 
Miss E Pritchett 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema 

 

 

 

 
Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust 

Company Number - 08566185 

 

      
18th June 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
National School Sport Week at Home: Berrybrook Primary School backs campaign 

to ensure no child misses out on sports day 
 

Berrybrook Primary is preparing to join the Youth Sport Trust and Sky Sports to help young 
people and families up and down the country engage in a week of virtual sporting 
challenges. 
 
With young people set to miss out on their main school sport day this summer, the Youth 
Sport Trust is taking its annual National School Sport Week campaign beyond the school 
gates to parents and families - reinvented as National School Sport Week at Home. 
Taking place from 20 to 26 June, the UK-wide campaign will give families, communities, 
schools and sports clubs the chance to capture the enjoyment, competition and camaraderie 
they have been missing out on during weeks of school closures and social distancing. 
 
With social distancing in place, pupils and staff at Berrybrook will be taking part in the week 
by setting themselves individual challenges in chosen activities, attempting to beat their 
personal best! They will also be using maths to compare athlete’s times and personal bests. 
 
In previous years National School Sport Week has seen thousands of schools join in a week-
long celebration of school sport and Physical Education, and their important role enhancing 
young people’s wellbeing. 
This year, Sky Sports has teamed up with the Youth Sport Trust to supercharge the 
campaign, helping to inspire families across the country to take part. This builds on a long-
term relationship between the broadcaster and charity. 
 
Youth Sport Trust Chief Executive Ali Oliver said:  
“The Youth Sport Trust is thrilled to Berrybrook Primary School backing National School 
Sport Week at Home to ensure no child misses out on their school sports day this summer.  
 
“Right now, young people are missing their friends and missing the sense of connection 
they get through sport. Sport has such a crucial role to play in promoting young people’s 
wellbeing and this has never been more apparent than it is now. After weeks of isolation we 
hope that YST National School Sport Week at Home 2020 can help bring families, 
communities, schools and sports clubs back together.” 
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Anyone can register to take part and will receive videos and activity cards to help them plan 
a series of challenges across the week for their families, neighbours, friends or colleagues. 
 
Please find resources and information on our school website. You can also visit 

https://www.youthsporttrust.org/national-school-sport-week-resources-2020-

parents for more information. We would love to see your chosen activities! Adults can send 

photos to the class email addresses and we will upload them to the school website.  
Have fun! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs S Rawson 
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